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Scott Lawrence

From: Jill Lennox 9049 <Jill.Lennox@northumbria.police.uk>
Sent: 11 March 2024 11:40
To: Scott Lawrence
Subject: Withdraw notice 

***This message originates from outside your organisation. Do not provide login or password details. Do not click 
on links or attachments unless you are sure of their authenticity. If in doubt review the guidance at Report 
Phishing***  

Good Morning ScoƩ 
 
With reference to Newcastle Road Mini Mart - 138 Newcastle Road and the correspondence received from yourself 
on the 21/02/24, and the discussions you have had with the applicant.  
 
If the proposed amendments to the operaƟng schedule and proposed condiƟons are added to the premises licence 
Northumbria Police will withdraw their objecƟon to the premises licence applicaƟon.   
 
Many thanks  
Jill 
 
Jill Lennox 9049 
Licensing Coordinator (Partnerships) 
Sunderland  
 
| M: 07885263658 | W: www.northumbria.police.uk 
 
We are a flexible working organisation. Please only respond to this email in your own working hours. 
 
'Our vision is to deliver an outstanding police service; working with communities to prevent crime and disorder and protect the most 
vulnerable people from harm.' 

 




